
Association of Univell'sllty airrnd CoHege Em !JJ)L 
LOCAL No. 1 (U.B.C.) 

Mr. R. A. Grant 
Director 
Dept. of Employee Relations 
Campus Mail 

Dear Mr. Grant: 

November 30, 1979 

RE: Union Meeting - December 20, 1979. 

In accordance with Article 10 of the Collective Agreement 
this is to inform you that A.U.C.E. Local 1 will hold a 
membership meeting Thursday, December 20, 1979 from 12:30 -
2 :30 p.m .. 

Yours truly, 

Michelle McCaughran 
Union Co-ordinator 

?-3,of 
2162 Western Parkway, Vancouver, B.C. Telephone (604) 224-~ 


